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I support this measure - we must do all we can to protect our architectural heritage.  

Just this past week, the historic Mills Open Air School on Stark and SE 60th in 

Portland was being demolished.  It was an important part of Mt Tabor's medical and 

educational history and it should have been saved and re-purposed.  Passage of this 

bill would help prevent this sort of thing from happening again. 


